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I am writing in support of HB3365, the Climate Education Bill. 

 

Climate change is real.  Climate change anxiety among our children and youth is also 

real. 

 

With education comes clarification and understanding.  This not only alleviates 

anxiety but can also produce new and innovative solutions by those who choose to 

pursue them. 

 

I am asking you to give our children and youth the opportunity to be better prepared 

to face climate change issues but also the ability to help solve them. 


